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MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: July 3, 2023 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       July 19, 2023 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend board ratify a 1-year contract renewal with EAB, an educational research firm who 

assists us with various topics and with whom we participate in cohorts like chronic absenteeism, 

teacher and staff morale, recruitment, and student behavior initiatives. By participating, GPSD 

works with other districts throughout the country and benefits by being able to share in district-

wide best practices. Year 1 of the contract is covered by the EAB Scholarship Fund, and Year 2 

and Year 3 of the contract may be board approved based upon the availability of funds in the 

Title budget. 


